

5th Annual TBS Model United Nations Conference March 21st – 23rd 2014

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the students of the British School of Warsaw, I am delighted to invite your school to participate in the 5th annual TBS Model United Nations, scheduled to take place on March 21st to 23rd.

Every year, our conference attracts the brightest students from across Europe and abroad to actively engage with the most prominent current issues in the world. Delegates experience a realistic simulation of the United Nations and its associated agencies, filling the roles of the Security Council, the Economic and Social Council, the Human Rights Council, the Environment Programme, the World Health Organization and the Disarmament and International Security Committee.

This year, the theme of the conference is "Globalization: Opportunities and Threats to Human Progress." Delegates can look forward to discussing the future of sustainable globalization and expanding their knowledge and understanding of the nature of global interdependence, amongst many other matters.

Participants also have the opportunity to explore the rapidly developing and cosmopolitan city of Warsaw, and network and exchange ideas with ambitious and open-minded students from different backgrounds.

Please visit our website at www.tbsmun.com for further information, and do not hesitate to directly contact us by e-mail.

It is our sincere hope that your students will join us at the TBS Model United Nations 2014, and we look forward to welcoming them to Warsaw.

Yours faithfully,

Linda Phan

Secretary-General, TBSMUN 2014